
Dear parents/carers 

Your child’s education is of the utmost importance to us. We have been advised to put measures in 

place in case of school closure due to Covid-19 (coronavirus). As a school we have decided that work 

will be sent via Class Dojo. In order for class teachers to see what children are doing at home, you 

and your child will be able to access a portfolio for your child. 

Class teachers will be sending out a sheet with a code on in order for your child to access their 

portfolio. We strongly encourage you to set up your child’s portfolio so that your child can continue 

learning. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this time. 

 

Please follow the instructions below or found on your child’s access sheet to set up your child’s 

profile: 

 


